
Customer notice
The South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission approved our request to 
decrease our Energy Efficiency Partnership 
(EEP) Cost Recovery Rider. This rider 
allows us to recover costs associated with 
energy-efficiency programs and education 
for our South Dakota customers. 

The factor decreased approximately 
18 percent from $0.00195 per kWh 
to $0.00160 per kWh and will become 
effective July 1, 2023. The panel below 
shows the residential customer impact at 
different kWh levels.
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For more information, contact  
Customer Service at  

800-257-4044 or visit otpco.com.

Monthly residential customer impacts
250 kWh  $0.49 to $0.40  decrease $0.09
500 kWh  $0.98 to $0.80  decrease $0.18
750 kWh  $1.46 to $1.20  decrease $0.26
1,000 kWh  $1.95 to $1.60  decrease $0.35
1,500 kWh  $2.93 to $2.40  decrease $0.53
2,000 kWh  $3.90 to $3.20  decrease $0.70


